Palm Valley Academy SAC Meeting 
11/18/21
Attending: Dr. Reichenberg, Blake Braddock, Laurie Johnson, Sam Baker, Elaine Vulcano, Stacy Gopal, Jennifer Keenan, Aimee Moore. 
Meeting was called to order at 3:48
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Went over minutes from last month. Approved no changes
· Treasury Report: $4603.00 is the amount we have 
· Coach Henson requested an approval for SAC to pay for a conference in Jekyll Island to help with his training in PE. Total amount needed is $570.00. Motion was made by Laurie to approve, a second was made by Sam Baker. All voted yes. 
· SAC survey results were gone over, with the survey on PBIS, Capturing Kids Hearts and IReady. Most are familiar with PBIS and most are feeling that they understand the usefulness of it. 49% not familiar with Capturing Kids Hearts. Sam brought up that last year they did talk about the need to educate parents on what this is about and what its used for. Since staff is going to have a training maybe it’s something that we should do for parents. Dr. Reichenberg like that suggestion and said we could start in the news letters. Amie agreed – we need more information also on what the houses are and how they play a part in all of it. We are open to ideas on how to make this all work.  Elaine asked if we have to move forward with the houses. Was talked about how it does help with point systems and that maybe PBIS could explain it to let everyone know what and how it all works. Pages of surveys with comments were brought in and needs to gone over. 
· Sam Baker asked if the yearend programs were discussed with teachers, Dr. Reichenberg said it was done and she was given the information. That information was taken into consideration as to what we have for this year. Dr. Reichenberg explained that since she was new she has tried to not come in and change anything just yet. 
· Working on for the first of the year getting Wayne King and Tom Scheme to see if they can meet at one of our meeting to discuss the new testing. Testing may be each quarter instead of one big one at the end of the year. 
· Sam Baker asked about meeting in person the first of the year rather than on zoom. It was discussed that it could happen and those who don’t want to come to the school could still be patched in the live meeting. 
· Next meeting will be on 12/16 – with no meeting in March as it’s during spring break. 
· Blake moved to adjourn the meeting and Laurie second it. 
· Meeting was adjourn at 4:20

